
Welcome To BJHS 

Board Report 
Brackett Junior High School 
January 
Date:  February 2, 2015 
        

Enrollment:    
                             

     

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Students at risk: 
#’s Aug Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb March April  May 

 52 58 59 61 61 61     

At Risk Indicators: Failed Readiness Test (PK-3); Below 70 2+ Subj(7-12); Not promoted 1+ School Years; 

Pregnant/Parent; Placed in DAEP; Expelled; Judicial Release; Dropout; LEP; Protective Services; Homeless; 

Resident Placement 

Discipline Report: January 
Total number of discipline referrals 9 

General misbehavior (disrespect)    

Refusal to comply     l 1 

Off Campus              lllll   l 6 

Excessive Tardies    ll 2 

  

Other   -  
 

Schedule of major upcoming events for: February (parent night, extra-curricular 

schedules, school programs etc.) 

 

EVENT(s) DATE 
Cub Basketball 1 more game 

Track/Tennis Throughout month 

8th Grade NAEP Testing Feb 17th 

  

  

  
 

6th 43 

7th  54 

8th  41 

  

Total 138 



Staff development/Meetings for the month of: January 
TEACHER(S) Training/event attended CIP Date 

 
Price Worrell Stone Morris 

T. Hibbitts Schwandner Edwards 

Conoly L.Frerich Ballew 

Department Meetings All Every Tuesday & 

Thursday during 5th 

Period 

JH/HS Staff Faculty Mtg All Thursday 7:30 am 

All Staff Middle Rio Grand Workforce Career 

Readiness 

January 19th 

All Staff STAAR General Training Testing Jan 5th /Jan 28th 

Christy Price First Time Admin. Academy ALL Jan. 21st 

Math/Soc. Studies Dept New textbook adoption Math/SS Jan. 

Holly Harris Classroom Management - Reg ALL Jan. 14th 
 

Notable Highlights: 
  Benchmark results show students are working hard and taking advantage of the great 

teachers we have. 
 8th Grade Girls Basketball Team won Brackett Tournament – Boys played really well 

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 
All teachers are working diligently to get students prepared for the upcoming testing this 

spring.  Tutorial sessions have started depending on department and teacher schedules.  The 

past couple of weeks have been difficult but our students are cooping well with all the 

circumstances.  Spring sports are gearing up to start with track and tennis at the Junior High 

level.  I look forward to a great spring. 

 

Respectfully, 

Christy Price 


